

Bradley & Christine Blake 39 Lassell Street Portland, Maine 04102

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Blake.

We are writing in regards to the proposed demolition of the Saint Patrick's Church located at 1342 Congress Street. We will soon begin the removal of asbestos from the building and that work will occur during the months of September and October. Following that work, we will disconnect all utilities and the City of Portland will inspect the site to determine if it is ready for demolition.

We expect that the demolition work and preparation of the site for the winter will occur during November and December.

Please feel free to contact me directly should you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Peter J. Pelletier, LEED AP



Lori Wilson 72 Felicia Lane Portland, Maine 04103

Dear Ms. Wilson,

We are writing in regards to the proposed demolition of the Saint Patrick's Church located at 1342 Congress Street. We will soon begin the removal of asbestos from the building and that work will occur during the months of September and October. Following that work, we will disconnect all utilities and the City of Portland will inspect the site to determine if it is ready for demolition.

We expect that the demolition work and preparation of the site for the winter will occur during November and December.

Please feel free to contact me directly should you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Peter J. Pelletier, LEED AP



Charter Westgate 800 Westchester Avenue, Suite S-632 Rye Brook, NY 10573

To Whom It May Concern,

We are writing in regards to the proposed demolition of the Saint Patrick's Church located at 1342 Congress Street. We will soon begin the removal of asbestos from the building and that work will occur during the months of September and October. Following that work, we will disconnect all utilities and the City of Portland will inspect the site to determine if it is ready for demolition.

We expect that the demolition work and preparation of the site for the winter will occur during November and December.

Please feel free to contact me directly should you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Peter J. Pelletier, LEED AP



Merlin Management 25 West Circle Falmouth, Maine 04105

To Whom It May Concern,

We are writing in regards to the proposed demolition of the Saint Patrick's Church located at 1342 Congress Street. We will soon begin the removal of asbestos from the building and that work will occur during the months of September and October. Following that work, we will disconnect all utilities and the City of Portland will inspect the site to determine if it is ready for demolition.

We expect that the demolition work and preparation of the site for the winter will occur during November and December.

Please feel free to contact me directly should you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Peter J. Pelletier, LEED AP



Peter Walker 23 Lassell Street Portland, Maine 04102

Dear Mr. Walker,

We are writing in regards to the proposed demolition of the Saint Patrick's Church located at 1342 Congress Street. We will soon begin the removal of asbestos from the building and that work will occur during the months of September and October. Following that work, we will disconnect all utilities and the City of Portland will inspect the site to determine if it is ready for demolition.

We expect that the demolition work and preparation of the site for the winter will occur during November and December.

Please feel free to contact me directly should you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Peter J. Pelletier, LEED AP



Ismael Mendoza & Delmi Martinez 17 Lassell Street Portland, Maine 04102

Dear Mr. Mendoza & Ms. Martinez,

We are writing in regards to the proposed demolition of the Saint Patrick's Church located at 1342 Congress Street. We will soon begin the removal of asbestos from the building and that work will occur during the months of September and October. Following that work, we will disconnect all utilities and the City of Portland will inspect the site to determine if it is ready for demolition.

We expect that the demolition work and preparation of the site for the winter will occur during November and December.

Please feel free to contact me directly should you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Peter J. Pelletier, LEED AP



Richard & Patricia Bernard 13 Lassell Street Portland, Maine 04102

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Bernard,

We are writing in regards to the proposed demolition of the Saint Patrick's Church located at 1342 Congress Street. We will soon begin the removal of asbestos from the building and that work will occur during the months of September and October. Following that work, we will disconnect all utilities and the City of Portland will inspect the site to determine if it is ready for demolition.

We expect that the demolition work and preparation of the site for the winter will occur during November and December.

Please feel free to contact me directly should you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Peter J. Pelletier, LEED AP